
From: Sheila Dieckmann <sheilad711@swbell.net> 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 3:27 PM 
To: vaca.dieck.2000@swbell.net 
Subject: Postcard 
 
Somehow we omitted “Best of: Very carefully, yet oddly, dressed Rim 
Couples” from the last postcard. Here it is. 
 

 
 
OK, right, the trip is over. Everyone’s had enough. Sorry. 
 
Until next time, 
D&S 


